
PARENTS-TEACHERS MEETING CONDUCTED BY URDU DEPARTMENT, VIC 

The Parents-Teachers Meeting was held by the Urdu Department on 9th October 2023 in the 

kind presence of Principal Madam Dr. Maitreyi Ray Kanjilal and the four department teachers 

Dr. Farhat Ara Kahkashan, Dr. Nikhat Jahan, Dr. Farida Anwar and Neeloofer Nabi. The 

meeting was an eventful one with Principal Madam outlining a career plan of action for the 

young students. By laying emphasis on personal studies for competitive examinations during 

the graduation period, Madam Principal was able to lay a clear pathway towards academic and 

professional success for the students. Dr. Kahkashan seconded Madam Principal's thoughts by 

stating how early preparation were the key to clearing examinations like the School Service 

Commission, WBCS, and other similar competitive exams.  Additionally, Dr. Kahkashan 

enlightened the parents on the need to maintain high personal hygiene levels of their wards. 

She also explained that good physical health is a cornerstone of excelling professionally and 

engaging in hard work. The parents committed to helping their children in every way possible. 

The meeting concluded with the parents leaving content and satisfied with the proceedings of 

the department and the college. 

 

SOME PHOTOGRAPHS TAKEN DURING THE PARENTS-TEACHERS MEETING 

 

 

Respected Principal Madam Dr. Maitreyi Ray Kanjilal delivering her speech 

during the parents-teachers meeting in Urdu Department on 9.10.2023 



 

 

 

 


